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Hucknall Town Centre Improvement Scheme
Traffic Management Bulletin 


From Saturday 4th June 2016, Network Rail will close Station Road Bridge. We will keep you updated with progress throughout these works.

It has been confirmed that the pedestrian access down Baths Lane will remain in place until such time when a pedestrian diversion is available through the new works area.
We have been working closely with the Network Rail contractor and Nottinghamshire County Council to ensure that the minimum amount of disruption is caused to members of the public due to our works.

Week Commencing  20th June 2016 

Monday 20th June to Sunday 26th June 2016
Carillion/Tarmac - Titchfield Street closed at the junction of High Street, access only for businesses and a diversion via Albert Street for residents. 
Network Rail – Station Road Rail Bridge closed with 2 way traffic lights at the junction of Wigwam Lane and Papplewick Lane.


Week Commencing  27th June 2016 (Subject to Change)  

Monday 27th June to Sunday 3rd July 2016
Carillion/Tarmac - Titchfield Street closed at the junction of High Street, access only for businesses and a diversion via Albert Street for residents. 
Carillion/Tarmac – Baths Lane closed to vehicles. Pedestrian access will be maintained for the Tram.
Network Rail – Station Road Rail Bridge closed with 2 way traffic lights at the junction of Wigwam Lane and Papplewick Lane.
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